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Located on the 51st floor and priced at 
$17,000 per night, the Four seasons’ presidential 
suites allow guests to take in views of the 
manhattan skyline through floor-to-ceiling bay 
windows and from balconies positioned on the 
building’s corners. each of the two suites has a 
distinct personality: suite 5101 features an op-
ulent, masculine library with oversized leather 
club chairs, walls with embossed leather panels, 
and a marble hearth streaked in shades of toffee 
and magenta. the coffee-colored, swirl-patterned 
carpet covers a floor of ebonized wood. in suite 
5102, the living room features cream-colored cre-
denzas; customized gilt and lacquer game tables, 
chairs, and fixtures; and a baby grand piano. 

measuring more than 2,000 square feet and 
located on the hotel’s privately accessed 32nd 
floor, the royal suite is priced at $12,000 per 
night and features two bedrooms and an ad-
joining library, which can function as a third 

bedroom as needed. the suite also includes a 
spacious living room, a terrace, and three and 
a half bathrooms, as well as generous closets. 
with subtly colored natural silks, linens, and 
wools and light oriental woods throughout, the 
royal suite’s décor evokes the atmosphere of 
a luxurious private apartment. silver-leafed el-
evator doors, leather-paneled headboards, goat-
skinned walls, marble floors, and a mother of 
pearl chandelier are among the suite’s specialty 
finishes and furnishings. in addition, the suite’s 
extensive technological offering – which in-
cludes seven flat-screen televisions, dvd play-
ers, and a premium system – is user friendly 
for guests, and the wiring and connection sites 
have been skillfully concealed to enhance the 
suite’s interior design.•

the i.m. pei-designed Four sea sons  
hotel new york is home to some of manhattan’s 
most stunning suites, including the new $50 mil-
lion ty warner penthouse, named for the hotel’s 
owner and designed by peter marino. priced at 
$30,000 per night and inclusive of all hotel ser-
vices and amenities, the nine-room, 4,300 square-
foot suite is located atop the 52-story hotel.

accessed by a private elevator, the ty warner 
penthouse features a library, living room, master 
bedroom, and spa, each with a distinctive design 
aesthetic, floor-to-ceiling bay windows, cantile-
vered glass balconies, vaulted ceilings, and sky-
lights. in addition, the suite offers a zen garden, 
breakfast room, powder room, dressing room, 
and master bathroom. guests will marvel at the 
suite’s specially commissioned décor and one-
of-a-kind furniture, which boast semi-precious 
stone surfaces, hand-applied straw marquetry, 
hand-painted lacquer panels, and custom-de-
signed fabrics woven with threads of platinum, 
gold, and silver. the suite also includes unlimited 
use of a rolls royce or mercedes maybach, a 
personal trainer, and full spa treatments, as well 
as 24-7 personal butler services. 
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